Town of Randolph

Budget Meeting
June 28, 2023 @ 8:00 PV

Present: Clay Barker
Brandon Hatch
Melanie Limb

Cullen Pace
Absent: Mayor Sim Bell
Guests: Brandon Miller

Melanie opened the meeting for our annual budget hearing for FY 2024 at 8:00 PM. April
passed out the working copy of the budget that our accountant Mike reviewed. The board

reviewed them and asked any questions that they had. There were a few clerical errors that
April will fix.

Clay talked to Bill Cox and he will come to our next Town Board Meeting to talk about how we
can get a grant for our road projects. The board agreed to put $50,000 toward roads. The
board talked about getting a new lawn mower next year. Scott says that we will need to get one
in the near future. The board decided that we will wait and see if we have any money left on
the tourism grant as the deadline gets closer or we will get one next year (FY 2025). We also
need to get a new snowblower for this coming winter.

The board also talked about getting some new trees to replace the old ones that were taken
down. This will come out of the tourism grant.

Cullen will keep on playing baseball with any kids that want to on Tuesday nights. He also
wondered about doing a basket ball camp on the tennis courts.

We will need to amended the recreation amount of the budget for FY 2023 from $3,000 to
$6,500. We spent more money on softball equipment then we had budgeted.

Melanie made a motion to amend all changes that were talked about. Clay 2. All if favor.




The board discussed when we will do fireworks this

year. They voted on doing them on New
Year’s Eve again.

Brandon made a motion to close at 9:24 PM. Cullen 2", All in favor.
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